
FFA PORK BUTTS For Sale 
It’s that time of year again! 

They are slow cooked and smoked for 24 hours. 

     Money raised goes to support the George Ranch High 

School FFA student projects! 

                Ready just in time for SUPERBOWL SUNDAY! 

            Order deadline is Monday, January 29th. 

Pick up is Saturday February 10th 

at George Ranch High School (8181 FM 762) 

from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Early bird pickup from the Needville KC Hall from 

8-9am *Must have receipt to pick-up there** 

$45 each & $2 Service Fee when paying online 

 pay online @: https://george-ranch-ffa-booster-club.square.site 

                                                        or use the QR code below to go directly to the website. 

                   If you have any questions, please email us @: georgeranchffabooster@gmail.com 

     Thanks for your support! 

 


